
November 4, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 Argyle Drama and DMA have created a new short film remake of "Teen Wolf". Please go 
to YouTube and search "Argyle Teen Wolf" or find the QR codes around the school to 
view the 2 and a half minute film during break time. 

 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting this week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 

 

 

 Today after school, all staff and students are encouraged to come to the Turf Field to 
support the JR Boys Soccer team vs Handsworth in the North Shore Championship 
Game. This is the first time the Championships have ever been held at Argyle.  The team 
would love to see everyone at the field after school, cheering the team to VICTORY!!! 

 

 Hey Argyle!  In honour of Remembrance Day, Argyle is hosting the first Long moment 

of silence, where participants show their support through $3 donations and standing. Last 

one standing wins the grand prize: TWO BOXES of Krispy Kreme donuts. All donations 

will go to the Royal Canadian Legion, and donations will be taken in the cafeteria 

TODAY.  The competition will begin the next day during lunch in the studio. See you 

there! 

 
 


